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Good Morning, My name is Brett Meany and I'm a fly fishing guide in North Carolina. 

My job requires me to use certain fur products to create artificial flies that I make my 

living with. Hairline Dubbin is an company based out of Oregon that I receive most of 

supplies from. This company supplies materials for people across the country and if 

this Bill is passed, it would hurt your lower middle class and drive people to look for 

black market furs causing more bad than good. 


